Updated Policies and Procedures for COVID-19

Due to the increase of COVID-19 cases in South Carolina, Little Folks Daycare will be changing
their policies and procedures to ensure safety for our staff and students. Starting Monday July
6, 2020, all children entering the daycare will be required to have their temperature checked. If
a child has a temperature of 100 degrees or higher, they will be required to quarantine until they
are symptom free for 72 hours.

The following are also applicable to children quarantining until they are symptom free for 72
hours:

-shortness of breath

-excessive coughing

-vomiting/diarrhea

-chills

-excessive runny nose

We do understand that this may be an inconvenience for you, however, we are required by
DHEC and the CDC to follow all rules applicable to daycares. If you or your child/ren have
tested positive for COVID-19 or you or your child/ren have been exposed to someone that has
tested positive for COVID-19, your child MUST be quarantined for 14 days prior to return. Any
parent or child/ren that has tested positive or been exposed to COVID-19 is required to report
your results to Little Folks Daycare’s Director/Owner.

Parents will also be required to drop children off at the front door upon arrival. No parents or
any other individuals will be allowed in the center in order to decrease the likelihood of cases.
Parents will be required to sign a sheet every Monday verifying that their child has not had any

symptoms or been exposed to COVID-19.

As always, we appreciate your understanding of our policies and procedures to ensure the
safety of our staff and students.

Thank you,

Little Folks Staff



